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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
6A-6.020
Granting High School Credits and Diplomas to Adults

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 38, No. 69, November 9, 2012 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.
In response to comments by the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee, the Department corrects the statement relating to the reason no legislative ratification is necessary with the following: “the rule addresses only the graduation requirements for an adult high school diploma and does not impose any regulatory costs, nor are any costs anticipated in complying with the rule. The rule does not increase the course requirements for graduation beyond that required by statute. Therefore, the rule is not likely to have an adverse impact on economic growth, private sector job creation or employment, or private sector investment in excess of $1 million in the aggregate within 5 years after the implementation of the rule, and it is not likely to have an adverse impact on business competitiveness, nor will it likely increase regulatory costs in excess of $1 million within 5 years after implementation of the rule, and legislative ratification is not required.”
